
WOMAN'S BOARD 0F MISSIONS.

2'lianicsgiving Ci2'cutlar.
To th~e Ladies of the Auxiliaries :

DzÀR SISTERs,-For some years past we have been %
tomed to hold our Thank-offering services at the Noven
meeting of uur Auxiliaries, and much benefit bas resulted f
thiese gatherings to the Board fromn the offeringa made at
services, and to ourselves f rom the blessings promised to tI
who gather "in His name." It is with mu6h joy, theref
that Nve invite you to join once more in wvhat has been
fruitful of blessing in thp past. lt is none ton soon to plane
your meeting; lot it be as bright and interesting as possib
above ail, let it be a real thank-oifering service; f ull o!
spirit of thankfulness to our Hleavenly Father for 1-is mi
mercies to us. Let us namne a very few of the lunume
reasons we hiave for gratitude.

1. For " peace in our time." Our sons, brothers, husbat
have not been sent f ar from us to suifer and perhaps die ont
field of battie.

2. For " what Ohristianity has done for me." Let us tt
over again the littie story in the September " Leaflet "a
eratefully acknowledge what it mneans to us to have been l
in a Christian land.

3. For God's blessing on our special work in Cisamba.
prayeris that have gone up for that work from many lob
hearts at home have been certainly answered. Let us beliE
that the present " cloud "-the ilînese of Mrs. Ourrie and con
quent departure of herseif and Miss Melvillefrom the field-
but part of God's plan for more surely answering our prayers

Dear sisters, let our offerings be as liberal as possible, and'
them be sent, as our Treasurer suggests, undesignated, s0 ti
they may be uÉed, if necessary, for the salaries coming d
in December. Similar envelopes to those supplied last year (
be obtained from the Secretary. Shaîl we not all pray that o
offerings this year may' be made in such a spirit of 1ov*ggr
tude that the great privilege and blessing may be ours ofbes
workers together with God? R.DblCLUPeint

MRs. J. D. NAsmiTH, Secretar..
September 26th, 1898.

From 1]iss Emily MefCalUum.
SMYRNA, June 26th, 1898

DEAREST MOTHERi, -We have come at last to the last week
the tenu, as we close on Thursday. It is fearfully bot to-dî
and we do not look forward to our closing exaxas. with a grE


